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Dear Colleagues:
 
It is my privilege to announce that Stephen Berns, MD will serve as Professionalism, Communication
& Reflection (PCR) Course Director at the UVM Larner College of Medicine effective October 1, 2019.
 Dr. Berns will be collaborating with Dr. Lee Rosen, Director of Student Well-being, and Dr. Shaden
Eldakar-Hein, Interim Assistant Dean of Students and current PCR Course Director, to ensure a
smooth transition during the live course. 
 
PCR is a year-long course that is comprised of small, process-orientated discussion groups with a
faculty preceptor once a week. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Dr. Berns on his new role.   
 
Sincerely,
 
Karen Lounsbury, PhD
Director of Foundations
Professor of Pharmacology
 
 

Office of Medical Student Education
89 Beaumont Avenue
Given Courtyard N-100
Burlington, VT 05405-0068
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